
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter   

12th January 2018 

Crucial Crew 

Year 6 are visiting Crucial Crew on Monday 29th January. 

This is an opportunity to learn about personal safety in 

preparation for their transition to secondary school. Please 

check your child’s bag for the letter. 

Assemblies 

Class assemblies for this term: 

19th January 3P 

26th January: WN 

2nd February: 4DK 

9th February: 5L 

23rd February: 6C 

Thursday 1st March: 5GT (World Book Day) 

9th March: 3C 

16th March: 6G 

23rd March: Easter Service 

Wednesday 28th March: Easter fun assembly 

Unless stated, assemblies are on a Friday morning at 

9.10am. 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 16th January: Pupil progress meetings for parents 

#2 

Week beginning Monday 22nd January: Humanities Week 

Friday 26th January 2.30-3.30pm: Open afternoon to see 

work from humanities week (all parents) 

Monday 29th January: Year 6 children to visit Crucial Crew 

Tuesday 30th January: Open Morning for Templemoor 

reception and nursery parents 

Thursday 1st February: open morning for year 2 parents 

Friday 9th February: finish for half term 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Eoghan Walker 

3P Edward Gilbert 

4C Abigail MacLeod 

4DK Hallam Browne 

WN Alex Mc Ildowie 

5GT Oscar Raw 

5L Thomas Duxbury 

6C Will Taylor 

6G Charlie Heath 

3C Jude Wallace 

3P Sienna Horbury 

4C Faith Olujobi 

4DK Thea Wilson 

WN Chloe Matley 

5GT Raphael Lecuane 

5L Ellie Mitchell 

6C Sam Brunt 

6G Edward Fenton 



Assemblies 

Well done to 4C who kicked off the class assemblies for 2018 

with a bang! It was fabulous to hear about so many         

wonderful authors that our children enjoy. 

Next week our assembly will be led by 3P. 

Letters home this week: 

Year 6 trip letter for Crucial 

Crew 

Parentpay letter for music      

lessons 

Lost Property 

We still have lots of lost property in school which we will have to dispose of very soon. Please call into the school office as soon 

as possible if your child has lost any items. 

After the carol service, an Inter Milan tracksuit was left  behind. If it is yours, please call into the school office to collect it. 

Maths Update 

Our maths consultant, Rebecca Holland, is in school again 

next week to work with staff, observe lessons and lead a 

training session for all staff on bar modelling. 

We are excited to be continuing on our journey of school 

improvement.  

Look out for opportunities to join us on our journey in the 

summer term. 

Year 3 violins 

Year 3 are very excited to be taking part in the Wider    

Opportunities music scheme. This year, they are  learning 

the violin and lessons have started this week! The         

instruments can go home but we ask that you please make 

sure they are in school every  Wednesday. 

Sale High School Links 

As one of our link secondary schools, Sale High school will 

be visiting our school. In the first instance, a maths   

teacher will be coming to teach a lesson to  a year 5 class 

on Thursday 7th  February. They will also meet with our 

year 6 teachers to discuss transition in maths. 

Mr Clark 

Mr Clark is soon to become a dad for the second time. He 

will be taking paternity leave at the end of the month to 

spend this exciting time with his family.  

4C will be covered by Mrs Heck. 

Robinwood 

 

Just a reminder that payments for Robinwood can be made 

on Parentpay to help spread the cost of the trip. 

Thank you 

Friends of Moorlands 

There will be a planning meeting on Wednesday 17th       

January at the Bridge Inn at 7.30pm. 

It would be lovely to see as many as possible there. 


